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Senator Brown, Carol asked: 
 
What are the staffing costs specifically for the staff who are on the 1800 information line?  
 
Answer: 
 
The current staffing profile of the 1800 information line for Intercountry Adoption Australia 
(IAA) results in total staffing costs of approximately $66,000 per month. This figure includes 
on-costs such as superannuation, leave entitlements etc.  

This figure is comprised of staff that work directly on the 1800 information line and respond 
to enquiries through the IAA mailbox. 

This staffing profile has been in place for the first month that the 1800 information line has 
been operational and will be adjusted accordingly to reflect service demand as the service 
establishes itself. 


